
Farewell: Acting HOD poses with former interns 2011/12 

CoGHSTA recognizes and values the roles played by the 2011/12 Interns 

 

 

On 28 March 2012, over 80 interns from CoGHSTA's various Business units 

gathered for a farewell function. The farewell was organized by the MEC Mr 

Nkomotana Clifford Motsepe. The Human Resource Development unit 

facilitated the event.  

 

CoGHSTA recognizes and values the role played by Interns 2011/12 in various business units. These are 

contract employees who assist various business units in executing their responsibilities by way of on the job 

learning for one year.  

 

In expressing their sincere gratitude Mr Thabo Moila, intern representative said, "Most of the interns had joined 

the Department with the hope of being permanently absorbed or if not, we believe that we will secure permanent 

positions elsewhere before our contracts ended but that was not the case. I believe we are giving a chance to 

other interns because they too, deserve the opportunity to gain experience, knowledge and skills that this 

successful department has to offer".  

 

Ms Nnana Manamela, Acting HOD also addressed the interns on the day, commended them for the role they 

played in the department. She encouraged them to be steadfast in realizing their dreams and to never to look 

back. The experience gained should be a pedestal to their success. 

 


